Professor R.R. Andrew - December 1976
Professor S.R. Davis - December 1976
to March 1977
Mr. R.C. Fordham - December 1976

Dr. N.J. Gray - December 1976
Dr. R.B. Nethercott - December 1976

1.1.3 Professor R.R. Andrew

It was noted that, in view of his request for leave of absence from the December meeting, this would be the last meeting to be attended by Professor Andrew before his retirement at the end of the year.

On behalf of Council, the Chancellor expressed the very great appreciation of Council and the University for the tremendous service Professor Andrew had given, as a foundation member of the Interim Council, as Dean of the Faculty of Medicine, as a member of the full Council for a total period of nearly thirteen years, and in many other ways. Council recorded its thanks with acclamation.